
 

694 New Dorp Lane 
Staten Island, NY 10306 

347-857-6888 
www.harvestcafe-si.org 

The Harvest Café is happy to 
announce it will be open for outdoor 
dining starting Monday, June 22nd 
every day from 8:00am-3:00pm 

7 days a week. 
 

Please note, that all guests are required to wear a mask while not 
seated at the table. Please call before entering the cafe. We are taking 

every safety measure possible to keep our guests and staff safe. 

We appreciate your continued support and we can not 
wait to see all of you again soon! Thank You! 

OPEN 7 DAYS A WEEK  

8:00am-3:00pm 


